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This year has been a year of growth for Sunflower Hill. Like other organizations, we have managed the challenges
of the ever-evolving pandemic while continuing to offer exceptional programs and activities. We had an ambitious
goal of raising $200,000 on the night of the event and fell short of that goal by about $30,000. We hope that you
will help us close the gap by donating and participating in our Auction Encore. Please share this message
with friends and family. Each gift we receive is meaningful and makes an impact! If you're inspired by what we

Dear Sunflower Hill Supporter,

It was such a joy to see so many of you in person at the Bankhead Theater at the Sunflower Showcase a few
weeks ago! Our sincere thanks to all who attended the event either in person or virtually, and to our event
sponsors for their generous support of the mission and vision of Sunflower Hill. I hope that you found the evening
as magical as I did!

We appreciated and hope that you enjoyed listening to the musical talents of Paul and Jessi during the VIP
reception. Thank you to Becca, Chris, Della, Jennifer, Paolo, Patrick, Peter, Robby, and Shannon who shared their
artwork or poems. The range of talent and styles of art and poetry on view was gorgeous, and we were honored
to have their works with us for the evening. We hope you will view each of our artists' bios in our Event Program.

Thank you to Andrew and Hester from Futures Explored Film and Media Studio who introduced their honest and
poignant short film, Inclusion. We hope that you were inspired, as we were, by Irby Ranch Resident, Jennifer, who
shared her thoughts on living independently. (Turn on the closed captioning for best viewing). The event, emceed
by Regina Stoops, was full of laughter, and yes, a few happy tears. Regina wove the evening together with her
comedic wit and storytelling. We shared many memorable moments in our Year-in-Review video. A special
performance by America’s Got Talent Season 14 Winner Kodi Lee, rounded out the evening. If you would like to
revisit a portion of the evening - or if you were unable to attend - you can find the entire program recording on
our YouTube channel.

Help Us Close the Gap!

https://default.salsalabs.org/T85a47125-da10-4c1d-ad09-ca36a6183fc8/1a70869f-dc2e-474c-8a9f-34dcdf09572d
https://default.salsalabs.org/T68ede3b3-a288-418f-9f3c-361e605014bf/9fe22d51-e360-453f-bbb7-7a32f8ebb17c
https://default.salsalabs.org/T35901563-bafa-4057-b7ad-02004b906d87/fecb8f3e-e02a-4bd1-9d61-7abd4668a5cc
https://default.salsalabs.org/T7ad50a35-085f-420c-a904-6f5796401437/6509a27a-2b64-4c9d-8221-dab6d9a68d30
https://default.salsalabs.org/Ta1f2c4bb-83f6-4762-8472-e481ba64330b/3a450384-f912-4e2d-8683-3bfe7825324b
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tc63813c9-a344-4c09-bd37-ead518519235/6c238294-8590-4652-b7ff-d983f427abc2
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tef9f5a83-d279-42fc-960e-7d8a8734c90a/8615bbcd-949b-40b9-9dea-e121ec488f31
https://default.salsalabs.org/T393a5423-3b5c-4616-9478-2ceb6be7eac5/362db467-c080-433e-9f4b-da8211a01d5b
https://default.salsalabs.org/Te749a5bc-696b-4020-ac58-9c6e58a4f69f/c55263c2-873c-48b0-b41a-7d9d7e827639
https://default.salsalabs.org/T45bde3aa-83ae-4e7a-a5ed-7755f634cd01/a5814c47-bc74-433b-89ad-00d62ddcba8b
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tb8f03e57-61bb-4ad9-88bc-35ba410a5f4d/44596dbd-e525-47e7-be54-d70ec75773c8
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were able to accomplish during this last year, we hope that you will help us close the gap and continue to support
our efforts to create places and places where adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities thrive. Thank
you!

From all of us at Sunflower Hill, thank you for being a part of the work we do each day. 

All my best,

Edie Nehls, Executive Director

 

Year-in-Review Video

It's been a busy year as we welcomed residents into
their new apartments at Sunflower Hill at Irby Ranch,
program participants back to the Sunflower Hill
Garden, and engaged with participants virtually via our
Cooking Classes and Popcorn Chat program. Don't
miss our memorable Year-in-Review video!

Showcase Auction Encore

We're excited to offer an Auction Encore with a new
auction item! Help us close the gap by bidding on a
staycation weekend at the Westin in Palo Alto, tickets
to Las Positas College's '21-22 Season Theater
Productions, a Surfer's Healing experience, a Keys
Soulcare basket, and more! The Auction Encore is now
open and will close on Friday, August 20, 2021 at
5:00PM PDT. Auction items can be picked up at the
Sunflower Hill office in Livermore, CA on a mutually
agreed day and time.

 

2021 Year-In-Review

https://default.salsalabs.org/Te94801f5-7ac7-42a8-92f9-a69381ec30a2/4cc22c22-9dd0-4f25-b17b-c71f7bc11a46
https://default.salsalabs.org/T67d9c897-2b8a-4c79-8b48-49480dc51a16/adf286b1-beea-41ad-9d74-22aeb84282c1
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tbb23e157-c7c7-43c7-bfec-e2fcb750ded0/f52a4beb-b5aa-4504-a87e-f0997e68e87a
https://default.salsalabs.org/T03ef2320-a456-40d0-b4a9-ccc12c6e720b/54eeb527-b816-4272-8b60-224ccaacf395
https://default.salsalabs.org/T1896afbf-09d2-44e8-9a30-fab6868c5e44/0f63c8c2-6a37-4691-86bb-e0c8553aaf72
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Sunflower Showcase Photo Recap

We're grateful to Photographer, Chuck Deckert, who
graciously donated his time and expertise to capture
so many of the special moments at the Sunflower
Showcase! View several of his photos in our Sunflower
Showcase Recap Slideshow.

Sunflower Showcase Survey

We hope you will take a few moments to share your
thoughts with us! Whether you attended the Sunflower
Showcase in-person, virtually, or weren't able to
attend, we hope you will give us your feedback by
filling out a brief survey! Take our Survey!

 

Fall Garden Programs Update

We're very excited to welcome Adult Day and Adult-in-Transition Programs
back to the Sunflower Hill Garden this fall! Visiting programs will have the
opportunity to participate in our Hands-on Garden program being offered
on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Fridays beginning in September. These
programs will be more closely aligned to our traditional model of being
almost completely underwritten by the cities of Pleasanton, Livermore and
Dublin, and donors like you. If you are interested in participating in our
Hands-On Garden program, and are not part of an Adult Day or Adult-in-
Transition program, please email us. 

 

https://default.salsalabs.org/Tce6e6192-8643-421c-b568-554bda6c34ce/5da51e94-75c7-4499-91b7-640047cc9f0c
https://default.salsalabs.org/Te94bd785-3092-44d8-b67e-dde17fc784c7/2ae6be5e-3a4b-49ab-86a4-e1d7925e4151
https://default.salsalabs.org/Ta0344fec-dda4-4ee7-bf1b-83f22ccc52a5/2c7315f5-4326-4134-b67a-c7e21ebde501
https://default.salsalabs.org/Ta6e985df-ec20-4b6f-bed2-1e28944d4c18/bea761e4-a021-4018-b0b0-6bf822c1c353
https://default.salsalabs.org/T79d663e1-f582-4269-97b1-f18f00d1754a/499e6758-6201-493b-a174-d9b2bb522275
https://default.salsalabs.org/Tf1386f05-fa57-4e0d-a4ec-e681acf7aa89/1aaef0a9-ac49-4925-87ed-021e2f4f00c4
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Fall Cooking Classes - Coming Soon

Our Cooking with Teacher Abby participants have been
busy creating and learning new dishes and kitchen
skills! Be on the lookout for Cooking with Teacher
Abby Fall registration coming in September, with
classes beginning in October. All Cooking with Teacher
Abby classes will continue to be held virtually.

Popcorn Chat Update

Our Popcorn Chat participants have been busy this
summer, sharing their interests and passions with their
peers! New Popcorn Chat programs will begin in 2022.
We'll communicate program details and registration
dates later this year. 

 

Thank you to our Sunflower Showcase Sponsors!
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https://default.salsalabs.org/Tf3d57dfb-f889-4567-a7ad-af67e99f5988/d5cbaa67-9c23-4e5b-a05d-09d876f70cdb
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Follow Us

Share This Email!
Contact Us

Contact Us

info@sunflowerhill.org | 925-800-1042
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Donate Today!

https://www.facebook.com/sunflowerhillorg/
https://www.instagram.com/sunflowerhill_org/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/SunflowerHillOrg?sub_confirmation=1
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